
NCC Newsletter 
What you missed at our last meeting 

and what’s coming up! 

After dinner and introduction of guests, we heard from member Jamie Hunsdale, who works 
with Impossible Acoustic. 
 
We had an introduction to “post audio” and what happens in a recording studio when          
producing film, TV, commercials, corporate videos, games, and VR. We learned about different 
types of audio including dialogue, foley, sound design, music and mixing. Foley is Jamie’s spe-
cialty. This is the process of recording physical movement sound like footsteps, cloth, props, 
and designed items. It’s the glue between real and what we accept as real. Sound is noise   
without meaning. Sound design is not about cool sounds, it’s about the story.  It was fasci-
nating learning about what goes into this and how much time it takes to make is so seamless to 
the listener. To learn more about this process, talk to our fellow NCC member Jamie sometime.  
 
Minutes were approved.  (Minutes submitted by Debbi Larson of Skagit Bank) 

 
New Member Induction 
 
Vivian Peterson was inducted. She is a commercial real estate broker and daughter of member Rick Peterson.  
 
Announcements 
 
Tickets for Fishermen’s Night are available for $60 per person. They can be purchased at Pacific Fishermen Shipyard,  Lunde  
Marine, Mountain Pacific Bank, Peoples Bank and Ballard Oil. 

 

Julie Pheasant Albright announced that Debbi Larson will be joining the May 17th board. She reminded us of the picture of NCC 

having a flatbed with a Viking ship on it in the 1930s and encouraged us to be more involved again as a group. 

 

There will be a special event honoring Kim Nesselquist on November 8th at the Nordic Museum in the Osbert Great Hall.  NCC 

will start our meeting at 6pm to allow for people to attend both functions. 

 

Norwegian Male Chorus of Seattle will have their Annual Codfish Dinner and Auction on November 11th at Leif Erikson Lodge at 

5pm. Tickets are $25 and are available from chorus members, from the lodge office, or online at Brown Paper Tickets. 

 

Old Business 

We will be getting new name tags for members. 

Membership dues for NCC should be in by December 1st. If paid by then you will receive a new name tag for free.  
 
No New Business 
 
Dinner winner-Arlene Templin 
Membership Cash Drawing $30 – None 
Raffle winner – Arlene Templin 
 
Tim Hunter has created a slide power point of member business advertisements that will rotate during happy hour and dinner. 
Please contact Tim if you would like to be included. 

Notes from our October 25th  meeting 



 

Thanks for being a member of Norwegian Commercial Club! 

 

Tickets for Fishermen’s Night are on sale! See details on other side. 

  
Be sure and visit our website, norwegiancommercialclub.org, and read  

the special salute to former NCC president Al Blindheim 

 

2245 NW 57th St 

Seattle, WA 98107  

Don’t miss our next meeting! 

Thursday, November 8th (special start time, this meeting only, 6pm) 

SPEAKER:  Mike Stewart -- Ballard Alliance 

MENU:  Crab stuffed cod with butter reduction sauce, mashed potatoes, green beans, salad and dessert. 

See you then!  Scott Jacobson, NCC/VP     

 
  
    

   


